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The Pacific Dining Car is like Katz's to NYC. IT needs to live on
and is integral to the historical importance of the vibrancy of the
City of Los Angeles. Please designate the building as a historical
space and protect it. This iconic restaurant and creative space is
necessary to the culture of Los Angeles and the greater United
States. Please! I live in Pennsylvania and when I come to Los
Angeles want to go and spend time and money at the Pacific Rail
Car. In the middle of the night there needs to be a space to meet
and talk and eat and know that there are some things that always
remain no matter how fast culture changes. Some things of this
caliber should remain.



